
 

Under the leadership of Professor KWOK Siu Tong Edmund (Class of 1965), 
students will conduct interviews with our undaunted teachers and staff, 
devoted alumni and dedicated parents, students and friends to share their 
Wah Yan stories and contribute to a collective memory that would best 
support the students and the school to journey into the next Centenary. 

 
Now, we are inviting you to share your Wah Yan memory with our current 
students! 
 
Format:  Interview 
Venue:  School Hall 
Phase 3: 5 July 2024 (Friday) 

Seize the chance, this will be the last round in this school year! 
 
What to expect:  

An interviewee will "chat with" our current students.  
The expected duration is around 30 minutes. 
The interview content will be your personal experiences in Wah Yan. 

 

If you are interested in contributing your part to the collective memory of 
WYK, please sign up at: https://forms.gle/1xS4HCQkCgyrxwGHA 

For details, please check out: 
WYK > Into the Centenary > Heritage Development Project 
 

                                                                                           

Join us! 

https://forms.gle/1xS4HCQkCgyrxwGHA

